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“History of the White Church”
Saturday, April 26, 2025 at 1:00 pm
.  You are invited to attend a meeting of the Jefferson Township Historical Society on Saturday, April 26 2025 at 1:00 pm.  The meeting will be in the White Church building located in Eldersville on Fire Road across from the Jefferson Township Fire Hall.  GPS address for the Historical Society is 11 Fire Road, Burgettstown, PA 15021.  The Historical Society’s website is www.jeffersontwphs.com. 
The program on Saturday, April 26 will be the “History of the White Church.” 
The White Church is more than an old building.  It is a slice of Eldersville history.  This talk will highlight the known history of the church, its significance in the community, and its role through the years.  Join us as we take a closer look at one of Eldersville’s most recognizable historic landmarks.
There will be refreshments and social time following the meeting.  You do not have to be a member of the Historical Society to attend any of our meetings.  We welcome everyone.  If we get a request, the Museum can be opened following the meeting.  Any questions, call President Diane Huggins at 724 947 9782.
Celebrate Dorothy Muzopappa turning 100  There will be a 100-year birthday party honoring Dorothy Muzopappa on Saturday, May 10 at 2 pm in Apollo, PA.  For more information as to the exact location in Apollo call Peggy Strain at 724 947 9015.  It is requested  that you RSVP by April 26th. Cards can be sent to Dorothy Muzopappa, 3798 Lutheran Church Road, Apollo, PA 15613.
Upcoming Program – May 17, 2025.  We are pleased to announce that the guest speaker for the program on May 17 will be Blaine Sayre, formerly from Eldersville.  Blaine has written a book titled “A Mother’s Story - The Story of Nettie Marie Gates Sayre.” He would like for you to read his book before he comes to speak.  His book can be purchased on Amazon.com.  

Thank You to all that renewed their membership and donated to the Bakeless Bake Sale.
Covering the Blue  Covering the Blue members continue to crochet lap blankets for wounded officers.  To find out more, go to the website www.coveringtheblue.com or contact Diane.
